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Response to Media Article 
 
 

Accent Group Limited (Accent Group or the Company) refers to the media article published 
in The Australian overnight containing speculation regarding Glue Store. 
 
The Company confirms that it has no intention of selling Glue Store.  It is actively 
implementing Glue Store’s growth strategy.  We are pleased to advise that two new stores 
have opened in the last two weeks, one located in Sunshine Plaza, and a brand-new 
flagship store in Brisbane CBD as recently as yesterday.   
 
The Company confirms that it is in compliance with ASX Listing Rule 3.1 (Continuous 
Disclosure). 
 
 
 
For further information contact:  
Matthew Durbin 
Chief Financial Officer 
matthew.durbin@accentgr.com.au  
 
 
The release of this announcement was authorised by Alethea Lee, Company Secretary. 
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